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OIG received an allegation from a University' that a PI* of NSF Proposals3 had falsified
information on his CV. The University had already conducted an investigation and taken actions to
protect University interests. We reviewed the University’s report of investigation and found that the
actions taken by the university were adequate to protect the interests of the Federal Government.
Therefore, this matter did not rise to the level of further review by our office. We sent the Subject a
QRP letter, reminding him of the importance of being diligently accurate in all aspects of NSF
Proposals.

This case is closed and no further action will be taken.
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